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Dear Eastway Families,  

 
It has been a long time since we have been able to gather together to celebrate Easter as 
a whole school. 
 
We are delighted to inform you that our children in Year 3 and Year 4 are going to be 
performing at Moreton Methodist Church on Pasture Road on Thursday 7th April at 10 

o’clock. We are inviting our Year 3/4 families to join us for this special event. All children 
in these year groups must attend school on time and be well presented in full school 
uniform as they will be representing Eastway during the service.  
 
The whole school (Year 1-6) will be joining to sing our Easter songs and celebrate 
together.  As we are walking to the church, please ensure your child is wearing a coat and 
sensible shoes on the day. They do not need to bring anything with them and at present 
we do not need any adults to support our walk from or back to school on the day.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours  faithfully,   
 
Mrs Brown and Miss Cummings  

 
 


